PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Southern Housing Region Housing Program
Jefferson County UW Extension/Workforce Development Center
864 Collins Road, Room 103
Jefferson, WI 53549

Friday, March 20, 2015
1:30 p.m.

The Southern Housing Region is holding a Public Hearing to review comments from the
public regarding the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Housing Program. The
public is invited to respond to activities under the current CDBG Program. The Agenda for

the Public Hearing is as follows:

1. Review the current CDBG program activities.
a. Program Progress
b. Program Goals |
C. Questions/Suggestions

Residents of the Southern Housing Region are encouraged to attend, especially residents

with low-to-moderate incomes.

Upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of disabled
individuals through appropriate aids or services. To request this service, contact RoxAnne
Witte at 920-674-8711. -
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